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SPESIA & TAYLOR 
 

MEMO 
 

To: Mayor Soliman and City Council   
From: Spesia & Taylor (Mike Stiff)  
Date: June 2, 2025  
Re: Repeal of Ordinance 1918  
        
 
On August 1, 2022, after discussion during prior work sessions, the City Council approved an 
Ordinance which amended the Finance Director position by changing the individual to whom the 
Finance Director reports and is evaluated. Pursuant to the changed Ordinance, the Finance Director 
was to report to and be evaluated by the Treasurer. In addition, the Ordinance changed the final 
item in the listed job duties of the Finance Director from those duties assigned by the City 
Administrator to those additional duties assigned by the Treasurer. 
 
Following the approval on August 1, Mayor Soliman vetoed the Ordinance and returned it to the 
City Council on August 15, 2022. Thereafter, the City Council on September 6, 2022, by a 2/3 
majority vote, overrode the mayor’s veto and passed Ordinance 1918 which amended Title 2 
(Administration and Personnel), Chapter 26 (Finance Director) as originally approved on August 
1, 2022. 
 
I was directed by the Interim City Administrator, at the request of Council Members, to draft an 
Ordinance repealing Ordinance 1918 and reverting the Finance Director Ordinance sections back 
to what they were before the passage of Ordinance 1918. That Ordinance is attached. 
 
MRS 
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